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I am writing to share my concern over  SB413

The bill appears to be aimed and building a west side bypass.  This type of facility has been shown multiple times,
most notably through the LUTRAQ study to be harmful to the environment.  It will generate additional vehicle trips
through induced demand, threaten rural farming operations and increase the amount of carbon dioxide released into
the atmosphere, accelerating climate change. 

It would also conflict with goal 4 of the Oregon Highway Plan’s direction to increase the use of non-auto travel
modes by increasing the number of single occupant vehicle trips

I ask that the legislature dismiss this bill.

Thank you
Glen Bolen
4616 SW 25TH AVE
Portland OR

Sent from my iPhone
My views are mine alone and do not represent the position of my employer or other groups for whom I volunteer.
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